From:

To: DCAdmin

Subject: Planning Application 2020/93308
Date: 25 October 2020 12:08:47
Dear Sirs

I understand that Lidl have submitted a new planning application for a store on the site of
the former Spotted Cow Pub, following the refusal of the initial application in December
2019.

I would like to register my support for this new store to be built and available as a facility
for the local area, I believe it would greatly enhance the choices available to us as residents
within the area ( without any detriment to existing businesses,
as well as making good, and more appropriate use, of what has been a derelict site for
some time. I have also spoken with a number of my neighbours who agree this would be a
good development for the area.

Since the planning committee has given permission for all the new housing development
which has taken place in the last few years, the whole area is now significantly lacking in
facilities for the overall number of residents it supports and this development would go
some way towards improving that situation.

I would be grateful if you would acknowledge receipt of this email as well as inform me of
any progress regarding the application.

Yours faithfully





